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You are invited… 

Presentation Day is on Thursday 13 December, starting at 9:30am, 

under the COLA. Parents are more than welcome to attend. Should 

your child be receiving an award you will be notified prior to the day.  

We hope to see you there!  

    Presentation Day Awards 

On Presentation Day class awards are handed out. These awards are: 

Achievement in Learning (2 per class) 
This award is to acknowledge the growth an individual student has made in their learning. It may 
refer to the growth shown in one particular subject, or across multiple areas. 

Attitude and Application (2 per class) 
This award is to acknowledge the level of effort an individual student applies and their attitude 
towards their learning.  

Citizenship (1 per class) 
This is awarded to the student who displays positive citizenship attributes at an outstanding level 
and consistently models our school values.  

Nan Tien Temple Excursion 

Last week I was fortunate enough to accompany our students and teachers to the Nan Tien Temple 
for a fantastic day. Thank you to all involved…it was a much nicer day than sitting in my office. In 
the next newsletter we will have some photos to share with you. 

Coming Events… 

School Disco Tuesday 4 December 

Scripture Assembly Thursday 6 December 

SRC Mufti Day Wednesday 12 December 

Presentation Day Thursday 13 December 

Talent Quest Wednesday 19 December 

Last day for 

Students 
Wednesday 19 December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Four, Week Eight 



Book and Toy Drive 

Thank you to those who have already bought in gifts and books for The Smith 
Family Christmas Toy and Book Drive…all donations very welcome. Please 
remember gifts must be new and remain unwrapped so they can be matched to 
suitable age groups. FINISHES FRIDAY 14 DECEMBER. 

Habits of Mind  

Our habit for this week is Thinking Independently. 
 
Extract from   

HABITS OF MIND 
Arthur L. Costa, Ed. D. 

Professor Emeritus, 
California State University, Sacramento 

 

 
 
Have a good day!     

 

Raelene Redfern  
Principal 
 

  



 

 

 

 



 







 

 



 


